CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



August 12, 2013

John M. MacKensie, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199 John@goodwinengineers.com

Re: Tiburon Heights Subdivision, Drainage Report Engineer's Stamp date 8-9-13 (D10D003A)

Dear Mr. MacKensie,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 8-12-13, the above referenced report is approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB.

Once the board approves the plan, an Erosion and Sediment Control plan is approved, and an Erosion and Sediment Control Permit is completed, the site will be approved for Grading Permit.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

C:

File

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services